
 

 

 
CAC minutes for the meeting of October 15, 2020 

 
CAC MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE 
Mike Cowan, Chair, Suburban representative 
Paul Aldretti, Vice-Chair, Denver representative 
Alyssa Quinn, Secretary, Distributor representative 
Rich Newton, Environmental representative 
Andrew Ross, Denver representative   
Gary Wilkinson, West Slope representative 
Alan Hassler, West Slope representative 
Nona Shipman, Public Interest Group representative 
 

CAC MEMBERS ABSENT 
Jim Fitzmorris, Denver Metro Homebuilders Association 
Emily Orbanek, Denver representative 
 

DENVER WATER STAFF 
Ashley Denault, CAC/staff liaison 
Fletcher Davis, Rates Manager 
 

MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
Tim Flynn 
 

 
CAC Business               5:05p.m. -5:20 p.m. 

• The committee approved September minutes and October agenda. 

• Andrew gave an update regarding the Lead Reduction Program Stakeholder Group.  They last 

met on September 24, 2020.  As of that date there had been over 2,800 lead service lines 

replaced and 97,00 filters distributed.  The refusal rate has decreased with only approximately 

40 households refusing the replacement out of close to 4,000 homes contacted. 

• Paul recommended the CAC write a letter to the Denver Water Board of Water Commissioners 

thanking them and the staff for the time and consideration they took on the comments given by 

the CAC on the Water Shortage Plan.  The committee agreed and Mike Cowan will draft a letter 

in the next week. 

Denver Water Presentation           5:20 p.m. – 5:40 p.m. 
Fletcher Davis presented on the proposed rates for 2021.  The presentation will be emailed to the group.  
 
Denver Water Update             5:45 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Ashley provided an update on Denver Water construction projects.  
 
Adjourn                     6:05 p.m. 


